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I read the proposed law and agree that regulation is necessary for safety.  I voted against this 

ballot initiative and now have to live with the results of the naïve voters.  This is the best 

outcome of a bad decision. 

Cigarettes and alcohol have warning labels on them.  I do not know how effective the labels are 

but at least they are on there.  It would be amazing if someone got the bright idea to sue over 

no warning label if they got injured or hurt by drinking some of this foul stuff by stating “there 

was no warning label” like cigarettes or alcohol.  Just mentioning it as I did not see it on the 

proposal. 

Thanks, 

Sharon 


